
Notes	of	committee	meeting	22nd	February	2023.


Present	 	 -	 Bill	 Tarbit;	 Paul	 Thornton;	 Doug	 Lyons;	 Derek	 Harrison;	 John	
Megoran;	Alan	Johnson;	Dave	Angus;	Clive	Ross


Apologies	-	Phil	Finegold


The	 Captain	 welcomed	 Dave	 Angus	 to	 the	 committee	 and	 thanked	 the	 past	
Captain	for	his	many	years	of	service	and	also	existing	committee	members	who	
have	changed	roles.	He	noted	that	Phil	Finegold	had	resigned	as	Secretary	to	the	
committee.


Matters	Arising	-	BT	will	give	feedback	to	club	management	re	the	Xmas	lunch.


Captain’s	Report	–	

Feedback	from	the	inaugural	Club	Committee	meeting:-

A	greens	advisory	panel	will	be	set	up	with	a	 representative	 from	each	section	
invited	to	attend	once	terms	of	reference	have	been	established.	 	CR	volunteered	
to	represent	the	seniors.	Work	continues	on	the	bunkers.


Team	 members	 Clothing	 –	 this	 clothing	 will	 be	 made	 available	 for	 seniors	 to	
purchase	 at	 a	 discount.	 A	 notice	 requesting	 those	 interested	 to	 provide	 size	
information	will	go	up	very	soon.

Dunstanburgh	away	day	March	8th	–	final	names	to	be	provided	by	March	1st	 in	
order	to	inform	DCGC	of	number	attending.


Treasurer’s	report	–	

Charity	 payment	 (£150)	 has	 been	made	 for	 last	 year	 to	 Cancer	Research,	 local	
branch,	 through	 the	 Captain’s	 charity.	 Funds	 are	 proceeding	 as	 expected.	 The	
new	charge	 for	 seniors’	 competitions	entry	of	£2.50	will	 commence	 from	April	
1st.


Competition	Secretary’s	report	–

A	notice	will	be	prepared	asking	those	who	require	County	Cards	(at	cost	of	£10)

to	put	their	names	down.	They	can	only	be	supplied	in	groups	of	10	this	year,	so	if	
we	don’t	get	10	names,	no	one	will	get	a	card.	

There	will	be	a	WHS	seminar	at	Morpeth	Golf	Club	on	March	9th.	Representatives	
are	required.	DL	offered	to	go	on	behalf	of	the	seniors.

New	 local	 rules	 for	2023	have	been	 issued	by	 the	R&A.	They	will	be	circulated	
among	committee	members	for	feedback	of	relevance	to	our	operations.


A.O.B.	–

JM	volunteered	to	research	venues	for	our	away	days	this	year.	


Next	Meeting	–	Monday	March	27th	after	golf


